
 

       

 

                                                                                                                       In Solidarity 

     REMOVAL OF  

DETRAINMENT STAFF 

Dear Members, 

All Train Operator and Instructor Operator members on the Bakerloo, 

Central, District, Hammersmith & City, Jubilee, and Victoria Lines have 

delivered fantastic mandates to take industrial action against the 

company’s plan to introduce flash and dash. We aim to maintain manual 

detrainment of our trains before going into sidings.  

Due to anti-trade union laws, this ballot mandate will expire on 

Wednesday, 31st July, making it necessary to ballot members again to 

renew the mandate. Please support and promote this ballot. Please 

ensure that you return your ballot paper promptly by putting an "X" in 

the yes boxes for                                                 

                                                 

                                                       

                                                        Key Dates 

Ballot Papers Going Out: Monday, 24th June  /  Ballot Closing Date: Tuesday, 16th July 2024  

If you do not receive a ballot paper, please reorder by  contacting the 

RMT Helpline at  

             0800 376 3706                           info@rmt.org.uk        

          


